
A TRIBUTE TO MRS.PONNAMMA SAMUEL 
 

  
 

13.06.1947 – 06.08.2023 
 
Mrs. Ponnamma Samuel joined BARC on 28.10.1970 as LDC and was 

promoted to various positions and continued working in BARC (Mumbai and 
Tarapur), till she was promoted and posted as Pay & Accounts Officer in AERB 
on 11.02.2003.  She worked in AERB till her superannuation on 30.06.2007. 

 
She had a very good association with AERB. During her tenure in AERB 

she contributed a lot in smooth functioning of Accounts Section which includes 
Salary and various allowances, timely issuing Pension Payment Orders (PPOs) 
to AERB employees. 

 
The staff of Atomic Energy Regulatory Board will forever remember the 

dedication and sense of responsibility she displayed while serving AERB. AERB 
employees, who have worked with her, have greatly benefitted from her 
guidance and motivation. Her AERB, as an organisation, treasures the 
contributions of Mrs. Samuel during her association with us. 

 
All those associated with her in AERB and BARC offer their deepest 

condolences to the bereaved family members and pray that May Her Soul Rest 
in Peace. 

 
**************** 


